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Mrs. Hite most recently retired from the Westfield
Central School District as the high school principal
after an astonishing 32 years. Ms. Hite has been
praised by former superintendent Dave Davison
saying, “Ivana always puts students at the heart of
her decision making.” Mrs. Hite’s previous experience
will be a great asset to our district.

Hello Sherman families!  
I am beyond excited to return as your Interim
Principal.  I hope everyone has enjoyed their
summer break…recharged and refreshed for
another outstanding school year.

A big hello & warm welcome to our new and
returning students.  A heartfelt and final
“Welcome Back” to this years’ graduating
class.  May this year be your best ever!

I love the beginning of school.  It is exciting to
have faculty and students back in the
classroom and hallways.  We have great
teachers at Sherman who spend many hours
planning and creating instructional lessons
and activities that support an enriched and
rigorous curriculum for all students. I hope your
child takes each opportunity to flourish and
succeed.

On behalf of the teachers, administration and
staff at Sherman Central Schools, I would like
to welcome everyone to the 2023-2024
school year.

Sincerely,
Ivana S. Hite
Interim Principal
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